
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

From the summer term, we are pleased to inform you that LTS Catering has been 
appointed to provide catering services at Bramingham Primary School 

We are naturally delighted with this appointment and will work closely with the school, staff and 
pupils over the coming months to enhance the quality of food and dining experience to your child. 

Who are we? 
LTS Catering Services is a commercial team which is part of Leicestershire County Council, one 
of   the largest local authorities in the UK. We have a long history of working with schools all of 
whom demand the highest standards and provide over 33,000 healthy, fresh cooked tasty meals 
every day. 

All our menus meet the Gold Food for Life accreditation and we source the freshest ingredients 
from within county suppliers. The menus can be tailored to each school ensuring that we retain 
the traditional favourites and local specialities that are enjoyed at your school. 

 

There are a number of areas that we will be developing in the coming weeks which include: 

⚫ Food quality 

⚫ Presentation of lunches 

⚫ Pre –ordering of meal selection 

⚫ Menu variety 

⚫ Nutrition and balanced diet 

⚫ Marketing the service to all 

 

We welcome your involvement and feedback, as this will assist us in future 
development plans. 

 

We have worked closely with the school to ensure that you receive better 
value and your children will be enjoying a higher quality, healthier meal 
with more choice. 

We look forward to building a healthy school meal  

relationship with you and above all, serving your child 
great, tasty food. 

 

Thank you 


